Decision: Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension Procurement Authorization Amendment -
Contract A31-1 — Steeles West Station — Settlement of Claim

Meeting Date: April 27, 2016

At its meeting of April 27, 2016 the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as
follows:

“It is recommended that the Board:
1. Approve the recommendations outlined in the confidential attachments.

2. Authorize the information provided in the confidential attachments to remain confidential in
its entirety as it contains information that is subject to solicitor client privilege”.





